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My family lives near the proposed LNG export terminal on Coos Bay, Oregon. When this study was
reported in our local newspaper, its conclusions immediately struck all of us as being ridiculous.

The economic impact on us if this proposed LNG facility is ever constructed will be the immediate sale
of our home and our family moving away. The very real threat such a facility poses to our community is
unacceptable, and we would be negligent to allow our young son to attend schools that are well within
the known blast-zone of an LNG tanker disaster.

Frankly, LNG tankers in Coos Bay can never be adequately protected from a relatively simple terrorist
attack, which will make our community far too inviting a target for them. No rational parent should be
forced to accept so endangering their children by specious arguments for jobs or profits.

Thomas Matosec 




